
Fire Alarm Pagers for Deaf Customers 

Deaf customers using Ards Blair Mayne can receive 

fire evacuation announcements via a handheld pager. 

The pager is linked to the centres fire emergency 

system and vibrates when an announcement is made.  

A pager can be collected from reception to be carried 

during your visit. Unfortunately, it cannot be taken 

into the pools or wet Spa areas, as it is not 

waterproof. 

 

If you require a pager, please ask at reception on your way in. You will be asked to 

complete a log sheet. When you have finished your visit, the pager must be returned to 

reception and logged returned against your name. 

The pager remains the property of the centre. 

 

 

 


